







Don't Miss all the other Photos on Flickr - Click here to View

This Week in Bristol Indiana - 10-28-2016

This week, by coincidence, Janet Lovell Bean, who grew up in the house on S.R. 15 South that is being torn down so they can build Bristol's Dollar General Store was in Town on her annual visit to see her brother and friends here. She joined this reporter as I took photos and videos of the teardown.

Earlier in the week, we secured for her a couple of pots of the wild geraniums that grew on the property. She'd wished to have starts of the lilacs that her parents had grown there, but they were all gone. Her parents, Doreen and Walter Moon died about 10 years ago, and the property had been sold to others.

At the October town meeting, it was announced that once the ground is cleared and the foundation in place, Dollar General will move in a prefabricated building and have the store open within 90 days, generally speaking. That might be February, if the weather co-operates.

Bristol folks are looking forward to having another shopping destination, and hope that other stores will locate nearby which has happened in other communities.

Just the Facts:

Pay Water Bill on-line

Water Bill Infomation

Bristol Town Hall is located at 303 E. Vistula St., PO.

Box 305, Bristol, Indiana

Town Hall: 574-848-7007

View Latest Town PDF
View Town Ordinances
Latest Police Dept. Report
Latest Fire Dept. Report
Current Water Report
Parking Ordinance Sticker
Vegetation Sticker

View Parks Brochure
View Yearly Events Calendar